
  EXPERIMENTAL AIRCRAFT ASSOCIATION 
CHAPTER 1098  

SHAWNEE, OKLAHOMA 
 

The Shawnee, OK, EAA Chapter 1098 is an official chapter of the EAA, Wittman Airfield, Oshkosh, Wisconsin 
54903-3089.  Phone (414) 426-4800.  Chapter 1098 was organized to promote aviation in the community, provide 
camaraderie, sharing of aeronautical knowledge and skills among those with interest in grassroots aviation and who 
share the objectives of the EAA.  Chapter dues are $20.00 per year, payable on January 1. Normally our meetings 
are held on the fourth Sunday of the month at 2:30 PM in the Aviation Vo-Tech Building, Northeast corner of the 
Shawnee Airport, Shawnee, OK. Time, date and place is subject to change.  Please check your newsletter for 
current meeting information. 

 
Newsletter editor (NLE): Doug Garland, 2613 Ridgefield Dr., Norman, OK 73069 

TEL (405) 310-9317 E-MAIL kfav8r@outlook.com 
Chapter Website is EAA1098.org, or Facebook EAA Chapter 1098 

Newsletter information:  EAA Chapter 1098 publishes the newsletter once a month.  Its purpose is to inform.  
 

Members are encouraged to submit aviation and member-related information and 

suggestions to the newsletter editor. 
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NOTE:  The monthly meeting this Sunday will be held at Gary Manning’s 

hangar at Twin Lakes Airport.  We’ll see you Sunday, August 27, starting at 
2:30 PM at Gary’s place. 
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EAA Chapter 1098 Minutes 

 
July 23, 2017 

 

Attendance  

 

Members:   
Larry Danko 
Gale Braden 
David Best 
Joice Myers 
John Myers 
Gary Barentine 
Bill Rickner 
Barb Rickner 
Doug Garland 
David Ames 
 

Visitors: 
James Rodriguez 
Mark Rodriguez 

 

 
The meeting was held at Gordon Cooper Aviation School 
Gary Barentine opened the meeting at 2:30. 

 

Old Business 
 
Several of our members were at AirVenture at Oshkosh. 
 
We had two visitors, James Rodriguez, age 14, and his father Mark.  Both have indicated 
that they want to join Chapter 1098.  James would like to be considered for EAA Youth 
Academy for next year. 
 

Remaining Meetings for 2017 
 
Aug 27 Oshkosh recap - Larry Evensmeyer 
 
Sept 24 Page Airport “Show and Tell' Larry Evensmeyer’s Airplane should be back 
from the paint shop (hoping) 
 
Oct 22  Open 
 
Nov 19 Week early.   Combined meeting with Chapter 24 
Nov 26 Thanksgiving weekend 
 
Dec   ? Holiday Dinner 
Dec 24 Holiday 
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Young Eagles Report 
 
Previous information; may be outdated: 
 
EAA air academy see web site 
We are still looking for candidates for camp this year with chapter 24. 
Last Year, the bean pot donation was about 800$   12 to 17 interested in going july early   
Bill R’s grandson, 14 yrs old, interested in flying 
Chuck Lewis’ grandson also 14  
The chapters will pay for one week, the candidate will need to pay transportation costs. 
12-13 age groups 
14-15 
16-17 
Let Gary or Pat know if you have any additional candidates. 
 

Treasury Report 
 
Current balance:   $4,565.74    (This includes Tri-motor profit of $325.00.) 
 

Members in good standing:  17    
 
Please pay your 2017 dues if you have not yet done so. 
 

New Business 
 
It is time for officer elections again.  David Ames volunteered for the Nominating Committee; 
all approved. 
All existing officers agreed to run again, but would welcome new volunteers.   
 

Other Business: 
 
The temperature was again very hot.  Apparently the school shuts down the air conditioning 
for the weekend.   
Question was asked if there was another location that we could use with better 
environmentals.  
Gary Manning has mercifully answered the question by having this month’s meeting in his 
breeze-cooled hangar! 
 

Program: 
 
Showed Chapter Video for July, after which we had local discussions. 
 

Project Review 
 
None 
 
Motion was made to close meeting and seconded, and all approved. 
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OTHER INFO 

 
Gary Manning shared the following from his Airventure adventure: 
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Two B-29s: 

j 
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Doc taking off: 

 

 
There were twelve B-25s parked in a small space: 
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This was auctioned off for Young Eagles. It sold for $300,000: 
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DUES ARE DUE 

 
If you have not already paid, please do so at the meeting or by mail to our Treasurer, Jeff Seebach.  
His address is located at the top of the newsletter. The dues are $20.00 per year. 
 
 

NOTICE: If you are receiving the newsletter but are not a member of the chapter and would like to become a 
member, please contact our Treasurer, Jeff Seebach and he will provide you an application. If you are already, 
a member of EAA National all that is required is to fill out our application and pay $20.00 and you are then a 
member of EAA Chapter 1098. If you are unable or do not want to join at this time, you are still welcome to 
attend our regular meetings.  


